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NOTICE 
SHORTLISTING FOR CBAT  

CEN 01/2024 ASSISTANT LOCO PILOT (ALP) 

Railway Recruitment Boards have received representation regarding 
mismatch between the Scorecards and QPHTML responses displayed 
for viewing on 02.07.2025. The issue has been examined and it is found 
that there is no change in the Scorecards of the candidates. The ignored 
QPHTML Questions in Part B for few trades were inadvertently shown 
as ignored in other trades also.  

The QPHTML responses are now withdrawn.  

Notice for viewing of fresh QPHTML responses will be issued in due 
course 
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